Charles Harvieux

As a concerned citizen I would like to ask for a public hearing. This is out of my understanding,
however I do have concerns over the high flow rate of 25,625 gallons per day and how ground
water maybe effected. I'm also curious about a possible change in a station pump house. I'm
concerned about my well and the future of the lake I live on, will this turn into another White Bear
Lake situation? I do think the citizens in this area deserve a opportunity to learn more about this
permit.



